
     

2223 St. Anthony Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305 
Web:  www.stanthonypadua.org    Office:  (217) 222-5996         Fax:  (217) 224-6477 

August 7,  2022  Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

— Parish Office Hours — 
Monday-Friday 

8:00 a.m.-Noon 
Bulletin Deadline: Monday, Noon 

— Mass Times — 

Saturday:  4:00, 6:30 pm 

Sunday: 8:00, 10:30 am 

M, Tu, Th, F: 7:30 am 

W. at St. Dominic School  8:30 am 

Th. at Good Samaritan  10:00 am 

Holy Days:   as announced 
When on vacation visit: www.masstimes.org 

 

— Sacrament of Reconciliation — 

Saturday:  5:00-6:00 pm and other 

times by appointment  

 

-Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament- 

Tuesday: after Mass until noon 

Mon.,  August 8, 2022 

7:30 a.m.    Kenneth Dietrich+ 

Tues.,  August 9, 2022   

7:30 a.m.   Evelyn Genenbacher+  

Wed., August 10, 2022     

  -   -at St. Anthony Church 

7:30 a.m.  No Mass  

6:00 p.m.     Bill Deters+ 

 

Thurs., August 11, 2022 

7:30 a.m.  Esther Willer+ 

         -at Good Samaritan: 

10:00 a.m.   Donald Talken+ 

Fri., August 12,  2022 

7:30 a.m.  Bill Koch+  

 

Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat., August 13, 2022   

 4:00 p.m. Parish Intentions 

6:30 p.m.  Rita Knuffman+   

Sun.,  August 14,  2022 

 8:00 a.m.   Brad Hildebrand + 

10:30 a.m.  Esther Willer+ 

Back to School Mass at St. Dominic 

4:00 p.m.  St. Dominic  Faculty, Staff 

  and School Families 

Perpetual Prayer Candle for Special  

Intentions Week of  August 6-12 

    For Our Country and  

Upcoming Elections 

   

A Message from Fr. Tom Donovan: 
  Welcome to all who join us this weekend for the 
celebration of the Anointing of the Sick.  As we en-
counter this celebration, there are two items that 
seem opportune to address: 
  First:  We continue to ask that those who are hospi-
talized, in nursing facilities, or at home, as well as 
those who care for them, to consider when request-
ing the sacrament to do so in as timely a way as 
possible.  While most pandemic-induced complica-
tions involving entrance into healthcare facilities are 
lifted, there are occasions where access to a facility 
or a patient requires extra steps in the current envi-

ronment.  These are best handled when the situation is not an emergency. 
  Also, as Deacon has asked in a note that we have published in the bulletin over the last sev-
eral weeks, please do not wait to call for the sacrament, especially when it seems that a situ-
ation is ‘terminal’.  Death isn’t always predictable!  Waiting for final family members to arrive 
from distant places, assuming hospice personnel know for sure that death is still more than 
24 or 48 or 72 hours away, assuming that I or another priest can be immediately available, or 
delaying out of hope that things will just sort of ‘work themselves out’ are all attitudes that can 
result in a missed opportunity for this important final sacrament!  It is optimal to be able to 
celebrate the sacrament with family gathered and with the patient able to receive consolation 
from the celebration.  Indeed, the complete celebration of “Last Rites” presumes that the pa-
tient can make a sacramental confession and receive Holy Communion as Viaticum.  In these 
cases, it is best -not- to wait too long so that the entire rite can be celebrated! 
  Secondly, this is a time to spotlight opportunities for volunteers for ministries to the sick that 
operate in the name of the parish.  Consider accepting an invitation to join us in the following 
ministries (a volunteer card is included, or you can call the parish office: 222-5996): 
  Communion to the Sick at Blessing Hospital: Catholic patients at Blessing Hospital are 
visited daily with the opportunity to receive Holy Communion.  This is also an opportunity to 
see if a parish priest needs to be called to provide other sacraments such as the anointing or 
confession.  Volunteers need to be able to be mandated as Extraordinary Ministers of Holy 
Communion (i.e., a practicing Catholic in good standing) and be physically to carry out that 
ministry (walking through Blessing hospital).  Blessing Hospital requires a background check 
and training for this ministry. 
  Assistance to Good Samaritan Residents for Mass:  parishioners go throughout the 
home to assist residents in coming from their rooms to the chapel for Mass on Thursday by 
10 am.  Others help by setting the chapel up for Mass.  Good Samaritan home requires a 
simple background check and training to prepare volunteers to assist with this ministry! 
   Communion to the Homebound on Sundays:  Parishioners are sent out from Mass to 
visit several homes and take Holy Communion to the homebound.  If we had more ministers, 
we could reach more homebound!  Parishioners will need to be mandated as Extraordinary 
Ministers of Holy Communion and to be able to carry out that ministry, and they will need to 
be able to drive/travel locally to visit homes. 
   Parish Nurse Ministry:  This is a ministry open to RN’s, LPN’s, and other nursing profes-
sionals.  Parish Nurses visit in hospitals, skilled cared facilities, and in homes to provide spir-
itual care and advocacy for parishioners with healthcare concerns or needs.  They often as-
sist church members find support for meals, transportation, grief and loss support, and other 
visits.  Formal and informal training is available to qualified nurses, who always operate within 
the bounds and standards of their professional qualifications. 

 

  I have had more reports that someone using my name to solicit people by 
email and texts, saying that I have an emergency requiring payment in gift 
cards.  Most people already know this, but this is an obvious scam.  But as I 
plan to be out of the country in a few weeks making such scams seem plausi-
ble, let it be known that I have sufficient ability using credit cards and insur-
ance services offered by the diocese to get out of any vulnerable travel situa-
tion I might find myself in, and in any case I would NEVER request any funds 

sent by gift card.  If you should be taken in by such as scam, do not be ashamed or silent about it!  
Report the incident to the police!  Remind everyone you know that this is a scam and the only rea-
son scammers are still doing it is that it seems that there are good-hearted people who are taken in.  
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St. Dominic School                                              
4100 Columbus Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305                                                              

Web:  www.stdominicquincy.org    Office:  (217) 224-0041 Fax:  (217) 224-0042                                 
cfrericks@stdominicquincy.org 

A Message from Mrs. Carol Frericks—Principal 

St. Dominic School Students Appreciate Their Catholic School Experience 

 

Back to School Bash  

On Sunday, August 14, 2022, St. Dominic School  PTO will 

hold our annual Back to School Bash from 4:00 to 6:00 

p.m. to welcome school families for the 2022-2023 

school year. We will begin at 4:00 p.m. with a celebration 

of Sunday Mass in the school church to give thanks to 

God. Following the Mass, families can drop off school sup-

plies in classrooms and meet the teacher. In addition, 

from 5:00 to 6:00 p.m. families can enjoy a cookout pro-

vided by the St. Dominic School PTO. We hope you enjoy 

the opportunity to meet families, classmates, and ease 

into the school year together. We are looking forward to 

welcoming our school families!  

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
 

Save The Date: 

Thursday, August 11 

8:00 – 10:00 a.m. Kindergarten Camp 

6:00 – 7:00 p.m. Preschool Orientation  

Sunday, August 14 Back to School Bash 

4:00 p.m. School Mass in the Gym  

5:00-6:00 p.m. Families can drop off school supplies and 

meet the teacher. 

5:00-6:00 p.m. PTO Sponsored Cookout 

Tuesday, August 16 

First Day of School for K-8—11:30 a.m. Dismissal 
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 August 7, 2022                       St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy 

Prayer Shawl Ministry  August 17th, 6:30 p.m. 

The Prayer Shawl Ministry will meet Wednesday, August 17th at 6:30 p.m. in the Quilt 

Room.  They make prayer shawl which are blessed and distributed to parishioners who 

are sick or in need of prayers and comfort.  If you knit, crochet or sew please join us as 

we prepare these items with prayers for healing and love for those who are suffering.   

For more information call Jan Barnard at 217-224-7487. 

GriefShare Begins    August 18th, 6:00 p.m. 

GriefShare Starts Next Series of Sessions:  St. Anthony’s GriefShare begins a new 

round of sessions August 18th, at 6:00 PM in the Fr. Irenaeus Kimminau Parish Cen-

ter.   GriefShare is a Biblically based program that helps persons who have had a love 

one pass away.  GriefShare is a friendly, caring group of people who will walk along-

side of you through one of life’s most difficult experiences. You don’t have to go 

through the grieving process alone.  We will be offering the additional session 

“Surviving the Holidays” at the end of the sessions.  Each meeting includes a video 

presentation with experts and folks who have had their own losses and share their 

experiences.  There are small group discussion where you can share or just listen and 

a workbook that guides you and helps you track your progress.  Non-parish members 

are also welcome. There is no cost as GriefShare is provided at St. Anthony’s by pa-

rishioners through their We Care donations. To register or for questions call the parish 

office, Jim Liesen at (217) 577-6664 or Deacon Harry or Cindy Cramer at (217) 224-

1160.  Thank you.  

Hog Roast/Platform Dance  Saturday, August 20th 

Bring the whole family on Saturday, August 20th to the St. Anthony Hog Roast and Plat-

form Dance following the 4:00 p.m. Mass behind the parish hall!  Enjoy pulled pork 

sandwiches and chips.  Bring your own drinks.  There will be picnic tables but you may 

want to bring your lawn chairs.   

Dance on the platform to the music of the band “Hearsay” from 7:00 –11:00 p.m. 

We will hold the event rain (will move into the parish hall) or shine! 

There is no charge but a free will offering is appreciated to cover the costs.  We want 

this to be a fun time for the entire family! 
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 — Parish Data —  

In charity, please remember in your prayers:  All Caregivers, The Shut-Ins of our Parish, Military Members and their families, Albert Huber,  

Neva Nelson, Mike Hildebrand, Tanner Scranton, Florence Griesbaum, Jackie Schieferdecker, Cathy Watson, Dennis Meyer, Jesica Huber, 

James Ponsot,  Mary Gehrt, Winnie Huber, Gerald S. Maas, Mark Frericks 

Also please remember in your prayers those who have died in 2022:  Melvin Maas, Anthony Engels, Alta Hildebrand, Frank Baumgartner, 

Susan Bauer, Robert Brown, Vince Dreier, Barbara Boone, Jay Wellman, Michelle Stull 

Monday, August 8 
7:30 p.m. St. Anthony Men’s Society Meeting 
  
Tuesday, August 9 
7:00 p.m. Pastoral Council Meeting  
 
Wednesday, August 10  
6:00 p.m.  Mass 

 
Thursday,  August 11 
8-10:00 a.m. Kindergarten Camp at St. Dominic 
6-7 p.m. Preschool Orientation at St. Dominic 
Friday, August 12 
 
Saturday, August 13  
4:00 p.m. Mass 
6:30 p.m.   Mass  
 
Sunday,  August 14  
8:00 a.m. Mass 
10:30 a.m.             Mass  
4:00 p.m. Back to School Mass at St. Dominic 
 followed by Cook Out and dropping 
 off school supplies to classrooms  
 
Monday, August 15  The Assumption of the  
 Blessed Virgin Mary 
7:30 a.m.  Mass 
6:30 p.m. Mass 

PARISH CALENDAR 
Week 5 July  30/31 Total Year-to-Date 

Loose Collection        $        569.01     $        3,279.88 

Weekly Envelopes        $     7,870.00     $      44,238.00 

Electronic Deposits         $      5,178.00     $         5,178.00 

Total, July 30/31, 2022        $   13,617.01     $      52,695.88 

Budget Goal 
(we need no less than this to stay out 

of deficit spending for the year!) 

$   13,000.00     $      65,000.00 

Difference $    617.01 ( -$ 12,304.12) 

WEEKLY PARISH OFFERING 

Parish Community Tithe (PCT) News: 

GREAT NEWS:  As we end our fiscal year, I am pleased to announce 

that we retired our 2019 ACSA debt!  Presently the only past obliga-

tion we owe comes from the 2020 ACSA.  We have been paying our 

Parish Tithe “as we go” this year and the generosity of a special do-

nor has helped us overcome the ‘offering’ deficit listed above of near-

ly $40,000.  We count on your support, now more than ever, to in-

sure we don’t fall behind again and that we continue to maintain our 

ministries and facilities at St. Anthony Church & St. Dominic School. 

 Saturday,  4:00 PM Saturday, 6:30 PM Sunday, 8:00 AM Sunday, 10:30 AM 

Key Minister/ Jr. & Jackie Dreyer  Gene & Rita Goerlich Jan Barnard 

Lector Mary Koch Janet Bick Michael Kinder Marlene Rose 

Usher 

Bob Maas 

Raymond Maas 

Dan Reichert 

Richard Reichert 

Kurt Fischer 

Denis Hagerbaumer 

George Huber 

Elmer Maas 

Richard Foster 

Mark Frericks 

Mike Genenbacher 

Gene Goerlich 

Pete Pohlman 

Rich Rakers 

Craig Shafer 

Rick Shafer 

Servers Volunteers Pius IX Altar Servers 
Addison Weiman 

Elaina Weimen 

Madison McCleary 

Volunteer 

Greeters/ 

Gift Bearers 
Pat Vaughn Ted Vahle Family Lou Ann Weills Andrew Veile 

Rosary Leader Norma Weiman Earl Boone Steve Jansen Chris Heintz 

Counters:  Monday, August 8, 2022 

                             Dana Lugering     Jack Kuhlman 

  

 

 

Parish Ministry Schedule - Sat.& Sun., August 13 & 14 

DEBT/ACCRUED DEFICITS 

Unpaid Diocesan Liabilities 

from FY 2020-21:  (this total is updated 

periodically, approximately monthly, as funds are 

sent and posted by the Diocese of Springfield) 

$55,064.82 

Debt Reduction Envelopes 

                            Thank you! ——> 
Cumulative, 7/31    $1,666.00 

As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another as 
good stewards of God's varied grace (1 Pt 4:10).  
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Nursing Care  Patients  

IL Veterans Home 

Michael Hildebrand 

Albert Huber 

Paul Stupasky 

Jim Ponsot 

Good Samaritan Home 

Bill Wellman 

Bickford Cottages 

Joanne Greving 

SUNSET 

Beverly Andrews 

 

Protecting God’s Children ONLINE:  During the Covid-19, you have the opportunity to complete this one time training online.  For 

more information please contact the parish office 222-5996 or email bulletin@stanthonypadua.org and we will email the instruc-

tions to you.   

"Important...If you or a family member goes into the hospital 

or are at home convalescing or otherwise confined to home 

due to age or health related problems, please let the office 

know so that Fr. Tom and I can be informed of your situa-

tion.  This is especially true if some need exists such as Holy 

Communion, visits or other need.  Please do not assume 

that we know...we want to be there for you and your family.   

Secondly, if you or a family member is seriously ill or injured, 

please do not wait too long to seek Anointing of the Sick, 

especially if the situation is deemed possibly terminal.  With 

fewer priests available and each of them are usually busy, 

contacting them to pass on the request can take some time 

on occasion.  Again, Fr. Tom wants to be there for you 

and/or your loved one.  When in doubt as to what 

to do, feel free to call.  Thank you, Bless-

ing....Deacon Harry  

Cardinal Baseball Trip-August 12th, 7:15 p.m. 

Tickets are in Section 267, handicap accessi-

ble area.   Food, drinks and bathrooms are 

close by.  The charter bus will leave from the 

Church parking lot 4:00 p.m.; please try to be in 

parking lot by 3:30 p.m.  Food and Drinks will be al-

lowed on the bus.  We ask that you bring a trash bag to 

keep the bus clean.  Tickets are $75 including transpor-

tation.  Please pay for tickets when ordering.  Checks 

should be made to Phyllis Cameron and paid at the 

Blessed Sacrament Church Office, 1119 South 7th St.  

Call 217-222-2759 for more information.  No refund on 

tickets if unable to go!  Please join us for the fun!! 

Knights of Columbus Bar-B-Q August 12, 13, 14  Food, 

refreshments, entertainment, games and carnival rides 

all three days.  Large 50/50 Raffle on Sat.  Tickets will 

be sold Sat. only from 6-8:45 p.m. Drawing at 9 p.m.  

Baby contest on Sun. at 1 p.m.  Monies raised help 

support charities in our area. 

Summer Meeting of the Quincy Deanery Council of Cath-

olic Women will be held Wednesday, August 10th, at St. 

Peter Catholic Church in Quincy hosted by the ladies of 

St. Peter and St. Anthony churches.  Schedule for the 

day:  8 a.m. Registration in the narthex of church ($6 for 

registration & lunch); 8:30 a.m. Mass & Rosary followed 

by meeting and luncheon in the lower level.  Please refer 

to the flyer in the back of Church for the speakers and to 

sign up by Aug. 8th.  There will be a share table-bring 

items you no longer want and a Silent Auction.  There will 

be an opportunity to donate to Water for Life, Seminari-

ans, and Pro-Life Ministry. 

CATECHISTS ARE NEEDED to teach sacramental prepara-

tion this year.  If you would be interested in helping or 

need more information email Hope Glidewell at

(hglidewell@stdominicquincy.org) . 

BAKE FOR BIRTHRIGHT:  Birthright will once again have a 

booth at the K of C Barbeque on August 12th –14th.  Our 

Bake Sale has become extremely popular & wonderful 

support to Birthright so we are asking each Catholic 

Church in Adams County to participate by donating home

-baked goods for the Bake Sale.  St. Anthony’s day is Fir-

day, August 12th  Your items may be brought to the K of 

C grounds that day or to the church office before 10 a.m. 

on the 12th.  In conjunction with the Bake Sale, Birth-

right will hold a raffle for a handmade “Quilt” and a 

“Dining Out” package.  Each person who bakes for the 

bake sale will have their name entered into this raffle.  

Please put your name, parish, and phone number se-

cured to your baked item and they will make sure that 

your name is entered into the raffle. 

AUGUST GROCERY ITEMS  

Cereal & Liquid Dishwashing Soap 

The Ladies of Charity & Catholic Charities Thank You! 

QCES FOUNDATION  

BACK-TO-SCHOOL “FUN” RAISER  

Cocktail Party 

August 12, 2022     5:00-7:00 PM 

Quincy Country Club 

$30 in advance or $35 at the door 

                 Includes appetizers, beer and wine 

 

Purchase tickets at QuincyCatholicSchools.org  

or call 217-779-3157 

mailto:hglidewell@stdominicquincy.org
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St. Peter School is taking applications for the following 

positions for the 2022-2023 school year: 

2nd shift FULL TIME Custodian :  Please contact 

k.smith@cospq.org or call 217-222-3155 

Part Time Para Educator-Teacher Aide Openings.  (We 

are looking for a paraeducator with grades 2-5)  Duties 

include working with children, assisting the teachers and 

students. Applicants must have experience in working 

with small children. If you interested send a resume 

along with 2-3 letters of recommendation 

to  c.venvertloh@cospq.org. 

 AFTERNOON DAY CARE HELPERS  St. Peter School is 

hiring daycare workers to supervise students varying 

from preschool 4’s-8th grade during the St. Peter School 

after school program from 2:15-5:30 Monday-

Friday.  Applicants must love children and enjoy supervis-

ing and working closely with them.  Rate of pay per hour 

is $13.00.   If you are interested send a resume along 

with 2-3 letters of recommendation to Mrs. Cindy Ven-

vertloh at 2500 Maine Street, Quincy, IL 62301 or 

c.venvertloh@cospq.org. 

ST. PETER ADORATION CHAPEL  have the following hours 

open: Thursday -- Midnight to 1 am and 1 am to 2 am  

Thank you for your consideration.  If you have any ques-

tions or want to sign up for a time please call Mary at 

217-653-3127 or call or text Gina at 217-257-9966. 

White House Men’s and Women’s Annual Retreat 

Join the Men of our Parish signing up for the Annual Re-

treat at the White House Retreat Center in St. Louis: 

starting Monday, September 26, 12:00 PM.  ending 

Thursday, September 29, 12:00 PM. RECHARGE YOUR 

SPIRITUAL BATTERIES: No one plans to push God aside, 

but sometimes in the craziness of life that is what hap-

pens. Ask any man or woman who has ever made a re-

treat at White House and they will volunteer that “NEVER 

HAVE THEY BEEN MORE AT PEACE WITH THEIR SOUL 

AND THEIR GOD.”  Call or email your name and phone # 

for your reservation NOW-John Venegoni at 217-430-

2234  jvenegoni6808@comcast.net   Deadline is August 

12, 2022. 

THE WOMEN’S WHITE HOUSE ANNUAL RETREAT STARTS 

Monday, October 3rd ending Thursday, October 6. Call or 

email your name and phone # for your reservation NOW-

Jan Zeidler at 217-779-0290  rzjz2010@hotmail.com  

Deadline is August 12, 2022. 

Perpetual Prayer Candle   We have a Perpetual Prayer 

Candle by the Sacred Heart picture in church.  The can-

dle will burn 24 hours 7 days per week.  There will be a 

small sign by the candle indicating the prayer intention(s) 

for the week as well as be posted in the bulletin.  There 

may be more than one intention each week.  The week 

will run Saturday through Friday. You may request prayer 

intentions for a week by contacting the parish office at 

222-5996.  A donation of $10 is appreciated for each 

intention for a week. 

mailto:k.smith@cospq.org
mailto:c.venvertloh@cospq.org
mailto:c.venvertloh@cospq.org
mailto:jvenegoni6808@comcast.net
mailto:rzjz2010@hotmail.com

